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Attention FQHC and RHC Providers 

Please be advised that Louisiana Department of Health (LDH) is retracting implementation of a 
separate payment for screening and diagnostic mammography for FQHC and RHC providers on 
1/1/2019 as previously announced.     

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid (CMS) informed LDH on 1/15/19 that the request for the 
separate reimbursement for screening and diagnostic mammography for FQHC and RHC 
providers was not approved  

Please contact Irma Gauthier at Irma.Gauthier2@la.gov with questions regarding this message.  
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